
February 9, 1961

Dear Com. Sundaram,

Yours of February 6., was too 
late. TUR matter was already sent. 
We have made out a short report.

Sundriyal came here on Feb 7.
He is still not quite alright and 
therefore work of the Federation 
could not be resumed.

Sundriyal will sit here and will 
visit Asaf Ali Road off and on. You 
can send letters and money orders 
here.

Satish is likely to return near 
about February 15.

W i t h gr e e ti n gs,

Yours fraternally,

(K .G .Sriwasta va 
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